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Medford Twp Public Schools
MEMORIAL MIDDLE SCHOOL

8 March 2010

Hello Team 7-1 Family!
It’s hard to believe that it is March, and third marking period is in full swing. We’re having so much fun in science this year. We’ve learned about the weather and storms, catastrophic events, and properties of matter. Because of the record snowfall in the Northeast and the earthquakes in Haiti and Chile, we have had so many real world connections to our curriculum. Our focus continues to be on science literacy and linking science to math, social studies, and language arts. We’ve stepped up expectations on our performance, and we look forward to making the transition from 7th to 8th grade.

Looking towards the end of the year, we eagerly anticipate our 7-1 Medford Memorial Architects’ Conference. This is a 4-day event when we create earthquake resistant structures out of toothpicks and marshmallows. In June, we will have our Family of Elements Fashion Show. Don’t be surprised if your student comes home and tells you he/she has to dress up as Helium or Cobalt. And let’s not forget our Winogradsky Columns! These tennis ball containers were filled with mud in October, and now sport colorful microbe colonies. We will continue to monitor them until the end of the year.

On the technological side, regrettably, I did not produce a class web site this year. Memorial plans to implement a wonderful program this September that will allow any teacher to maintain a web site, link homework, notes, and updates. I will wait until that time to create mine. We are; however, going to implement a new way of reviewing for tests and quizzes. The trial run will, in some capacity, be for the test we have this Friday, 3/12/10. I have created several short review “sessions”, which are comprised of an online presentation and a YouTube or TeacherTube video. I am not doing this in conjunction with any school wide project. Therefore, I wanted to make you aware of my plans. The link to the presentation site is www.prezi.com. Your student will have the direct link to my presentation. At the end of the presentation, there is a link to my video on YouTube and/or TeacherTube. As you know, there is no way I can control the sites on the Internet. Therefore, I have attached a general disclaimer. If you have no concerns, please sign the disclaimer and have your student return it to me as soon as possible. I am excited about this new use of technology. I firmly believe it will enhance the educational experience of our students. If you do not have access to the Internet, your student will have ample opportunity to stay after school and use the school computers. Therefore, the disclaimer will still need to be signed. 
I’m looking forward to a great rest of the year. Think Spring, and of course, think Science!

Vicky Gorman

Team 7-1 Science Teacher

609-654-7707, ext 8207

Disclaimer for Directed Use of the Internet for Homework and Test Review

 

Any directed use of the Internet is for educational purposes only. It is not the intent of the school, nor any individual teacher to promote, endorse, or discriminate against any commercial products or links to other sites containing pop-up advertising. Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of the information presented. Please notify the school if you find any discrepancies or issues.
Also, some links to which students will be directed may lead to information maintained by third parties. The Medford Memorial School and Medford Township Public School District accept no responsibility for the accuracy of information obtained, content contained, links, or e-mail spam that may be generated by visiting said links. Moreover, the Medford Memorial School and the Medford Township Public School District accept no responsibility for any unacceptable or offensive material that those sites may contain. Users are encouraged to contact the webmasters for those sites directly with any comments or concerns. Please feel free to send any additional questions or comments to the Medford Memorial School administrators, or your individual teacher, so we may be able to update our records, as well.

I, the undersigned, have read and understand the above disclaimer. My student, _____________________, is permitted to engage in teacher directed use of the Internet for Homework and Test Review.
________________________________________________

Printed Name

________________________________________________

Signature

_______________________
Date
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